
From: Deardoff, Amy
To: "Russell Womack"
Cc: Solaimanian, Jamal
Subject: RE: C&H
Date: Friday, April 07, 2017 7:24:00 AM

We regret to inform you that your comments were received after the 4:30 p.m. deadline on April 6,
2017. Therefore, your comments will not be considered as part of the Response to Comments. If you
have any questions, please contact Dr. Jamal Solaimanian at 501-682-0620.

-----Original Message-----
From: Russell Womack [mailto:rwomack9@hotmail.com]
Sent: Thursday, April 06, 2017 10:38 PM
To: Water Draft Permit Comment
Subject: C&H

Agriculture is very important to our state and these folks follow the rules let them farm.

Sent from my iPhone
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